COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

May 7, 2014

Mason King

P.O. Box 68

Cope, CO 80812

RE:  King Pit; File No. M-2004-036, Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation

Dear Mr. King,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your response in regard to Compliance
Problem #3 identified in the report for the King Pit inspection conducted on April 11, 2014. The status of the
corrective action is as follows:

Compliance Problem #3: The affected area boundary markers are missing or incorrectly placed.

This problem has been resolved as a result of the Operator’s submittal of photographs showing the correctly
placed boundary markers.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 303-866-3567 x8132.
Sincerely,

Elliott R. Russell
Environmental Protection Specialist
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